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Ad-hoc Committee for Elementary Enrollment

Members: 
• Virginia Lastner, Chair
• Roberta Hotinski
• Todd Kantorczyk
• Kate Murphy

Committee Deliverables:
• May 2017 Board meeting – recommend action either to pursue identifying 

redistricting proposals or alternative solution to ensure equitable delivery of 
elementary program

• January 2018 Board meeting – provide the Board with two or three proposals for 
discussion and Board action.



Phase 1 – due by the May Board meeting

• Conduct analysis of the need to rebalance enrollment across all or a portion of 
TESD elementary schools  

Outcomes accompanying this review shall include:  

1. Identifying principles for taking action
2. Identifying considerations and the pros and cons of each alternative, including but not limited to 

redistricting

• The committee shall establish parameters for any potential action such as 
redistricting, including legal requirements, best practices, costs and other 
considerations adopted by the committee.

• The committee shall determine how the work should be performed, how the 
proposals will be developed and who will be involved in the process.  



Phase 2 - due by the January Board meeting

• Committee to provide two or three detailed proposals for board discussion and 
action. 
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